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The Camino Pablo Elementary School Daisy Troop 
#31485 had the honor of a visit from Officer 
Barrett Wilder, Officer Scott Edwards and K9 Officer 
"Bandy" of the BART Police Department on Friday, 
April 29. The officers shared details of a typical day 
with the young troop members and they also 
learned what "respecting authority" means, 
including practicing good listening skills, the 
importance of yielding to emergency vehicles/
personnel and not being afraid to ask for help from 
an officer to ensure one's safety. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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